Guidelines for Public Meetings on Property Tax Reform

Senate Judiciary and Senate Finance Subcommittees
1.
The purpose of this public hearing is to receive input as to how the Senate should approach property tax reform.  Speakers are asked to explain what problems you have experienced and to identify which solutions are most acceptable to the speaker.

2.
Persons wanting to speak at the public hearing in Edgefield, SC on August 23, 2005, or the public hearing in Greenville, SC on August 24, 2005, should sign up by telephone or e-mail beginning at 8:30 a.m. on August 17th and ending at noon on August 23rd.  The phone number to call is (803) 212-6627 and the e-mail is to Sharon Scholl at sss@scsenate.org.  Speakers are asked to complete the public hearing speaker’s form that is on the website, www.scstatehouse.net under the Citizens’ Interests button, and return it by e-mail or on the date of the hearing.  Deadlines for other public hearings will be given out at a later date.

3.
Persons who are unable to sign up by August 23rd will be able to sign up at the public hearing and will be allowed to speak as time allows.

4.
Speakers will be limited to 3 minutes per person in order to allow as many people to speak as possible.  The time limit will be strictly enforced.  If you belong to a group, please designate one spokesperson who may ask the entire membership of the group present to stand and then express the group’s viewpoint.

5.
If possible, please submit written comments to the subcommittees’ staff prior to the public hearing so that the comments may be copied and distributed to members of the subcommittees.  Written comments also may be submitted to the subcommittees’ staff at the public hearing.

6.
You do not need to sign up to speak in order to submit written comments.  Written comments will be accepted at any time by e-mail to sss@scsenate.org or by mailing them to Property Tax Reform Subcommittees, ATTN: Sharon Scholl, P.O. Box 142, Columbia, S.C. 29202.

